DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend VIVIAN HOSKINS Rector of the

Parish of LISMORE and the Churchwardens of ST ANDREW’S ANGLICAN
CHURCH at LISMORE praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal
Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to the Church at
LISMORE
A memorial stained glass window to honour veterans of the Vietnam War and
to remember those who gave their lives in this conflict, located in the southern
transept of the Church on the western side of the St George window.

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the
Anglican Church at LISMORE

NOW THEREFORE., WE, KEITH FRANCIS by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this
SEVENTEENTH day of DECEMBER in

the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND

AND FOUR

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by me

Diocesan Registrar.




